CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD
Jerome Register, 4971 Shiloh Road, addressed the commission regarding Register
Road. Mr. Register stated his concern is Register Road and the paving of this road. He
stated a petition to pave has been turned in and the paperwork was lost. Due to this, the
paving of this road has been delayed.

Melvin Brandon, 4580 Register Road, addressed the commission regarding Register
Road. Mr. Brandon stated he assumed the road would have been paved 20 years ago.
He stated paving this road would assist with the flow of traffic and improve the quality of
life for residents on Register Road.

ADJOURNMENT
Vice Chairman Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting,
Commissioner Griner second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:30 pm.



